
 

 
 
 

Report from the Accrediting Commission 
January 25, 2023 

  
This report summarizes the accreditation actions taken by the Distance Education Accrediting 
Commission in accordance with its procedure for Notification and Information Sharing (Section 
XV.H and I), Part II Processes and Procedures, DEAC Accreditation Handbook.  
 

  Voluntary Withdrawal from Accreditation  
  The following institution voluntarily withdrew from accreditation, effective January 17, 2023. 
 
Catholic Distance University       Founded 1983 
300 South George Street 
Charles Town, West Virginia 25414 
President, Dr. Marianne Evans Mount 
 
 


